
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Proposed dawn parkway Expansion Project
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 4:13:56 PM

 

From: anne.dalla.rosa anne.dalla.rosa  
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 10:02 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; jeff.yurek <jeff.yurek@pc.ola.org>
Subject: Proposed dawn parkway Expansion Project
 

Attention Minister Jeff Yurek, 
Cc: Ontario Energy Board

I am writing as a citizen deeply concerned about the Proposed Dawn Parkway Expansion
Project. I am writing to demand a public, transparent oral hearing so representatives of
Enbridge can be accountable to us in this region and answer our questions. Please try and
convince us why we should allow this giant destructive pipeline to be built on our watch?
There is absolutely no good reason. 

Humanity is rapidly running out of time to transform our economy and redefine our
relationship to the land. This means no more business as usual. There are risks and costs
associated with more greenhouse gas pollution and the development / operations of these
industries. I know fossil fuel companies do not want us to consider these things. 

The world’s climate scientists warned in October 2018 that we must cut greenhouse gas
emissions at least in half by 2030, and since then the warnings have become dire. 
As stewards of this land, we are not interested in sacrificing this delicate ecosystem for short
term profits that will only benefit Enbridge, and the American economy.

Anne Dalla Rosa
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